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E-mail 
 
2011-09-02 
 
Mr. Gerard Hayes 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Senior Counsel 
55 Kenmount Road  
P.O. Box 8910 
 St. John’s, NL 
 A1B 3P6 
 
Mr. Thomas Johnson 
Consumer Advocate 
323 Duckworth Street 
P.O. Box 5955 
St. John’s, NL   
A1C 5X4 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
RE:  Reopening of Newfoundland Power Inc.’s application, for approval of the sale of certain  

utility poles, anchors and related equipment to Bell Aliant Regional Communications Inc. 
-  Filing Schedule 

 
Further to Board Order P.U. 17 (2011), the Board received an application from Newfoundland Power Inc. on August 
26, 2011 to reopen the matter. The Board has set the following schedule for the review the application. 
        Date 

Requests for Information (RFI’s)  Thursday, September 8, 2011 
Responses to RFI’s    Monday, September 12, 2011 
Final Comments     Wednesday, September 14, 2011 

 
If you have any questions or require further clarification please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned or the Board’s 
Legal Counsel, Ms. Maureen Greene by telephone at 726-6781 or e-mail mgreene@pub.nl.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 Original signed by 

 
Cheryl Blundon 
Board Secretary 
 
cc. Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro  

Mr. Geoffrey Young 

 NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 

GRAND FALLS-WINDSOR OFFICE 
18 High Street 
Grand Falls-Windsor 
Newfoundland and Labrador 
Canada, A2A 1C6 
Fax: (866)-489-8879 
 
 
 

ST. JOHN’S OFFICE 
120 Torbay Road 
P.O. Box 21040  
St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador 
Canada, A1A 5B2 
Fax:  (709) 726-9604 
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